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Question 
Communication processes are sign-mediated interactions between at least 
two agents which share a repertoire of signs and seniotic_________. 
 

Answer 
rules 
 

 

 

Question 
_____________ of signals, such as voice sounds, intonations or pitch, 
gestures or written symbols which communicate thoughts or feelings. 
 

Answer 
communication 
 

 

 

Question 
There are three major parts in human face to face communication which are 
body language, voice tonality, and ______. 
 

Answer 
words 
 

 

 

Question 
Between parties, communication includes acts that confer knowledge and 
experiences, give advice and ____________ and ask questions. 
 

Answer 
commands 
 

 

 

Question 
In a simple model, _______________ or content is sent in some from an 
emisor/ sender/ encoder to a destination/ receiver/ decoder. 
 

Answer 
information 
 

 

 

Question 
The situation in which your message is delivered is the context, this may 
include the ______________ environment or broader culture. 
 

Answer 
surrounding 
 

 

 



Question 
Encoding is the process of transferring the information you want to 
communicate into a form that can be sent and correctly _______ at the 
other end. 
 

Answer 
decoded 
 

 

 

Question 
As the planning of the __________, you need to be clear about why you're 
communicating, and what you want to communicate. 
 

Answer 
message 
 

 

 

Question 
Problems with communication can __________ at every stage of the 
communication process. 
 

Answer 
pop-up 
 

 

 

Question 
_____________ is a process of transferring information from one entity to 
another. 
 

Answer 
communication 
 

 

 

Question 
Communication processes are sign-mediated interactions between at least 
two agents which share a repertoire of signs and seniotic_________. 
 

Answer 
rules 
 

 

 

Question 
_____________ of signals, such as voice sounds, intonations or pitch, 
gestures or written symbols which communicate thoughts or feelings. 
 

Answer 
communication 
 

 

 

Question 
There are three major parts in human face to face communication which are 
body language, voice tonality, and ______. 
 

Answer 



words 
 

 

 

Question 
Between parties, communication includes acts that confer knowledge and 
experiences, give advice and ____________ and ask questions. 
 

Answer 
commands 
 

 

 

Question 
In a simple model, _______________ or content is sent in some from an 
emisor/ sender/ encoder to a destination/ receiver/ decoder. 
 

Answer 
information 
 

 

 

Question 
The situation in which your message is delivered is the context, this may 
include the ______________ environment or broader culture. 
 

Answer 
surrounding 
 

 

 

Question 
Encoding is the process of transferring the information you want to 
communicate into a form that can be sent and correctly _______ at the 
other end. 
 

Answer 
decoded 
 

 

 

Question 
As the planning of the __________, you need to be clear about why you're 
communicating, and what you want to communicate. 
 

Answer 
message 
 

 

 

Question 
Problems with communication can __________ at every stage of the 
communication process. 
 

Answer 
pop-up 
 

 

 

Question 



_____________ is a process of transferring information from one entity to 
another. 
 

Answer 
communication 
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